
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting May 09, 2022 

Took Afton Police on three (3) Village complaint calls 2 on 
Main Street 1 on Caswell Street. 

Received a call about an Elevation Certificate for home on 
East Main Street referred them to Flood Plain Manager 
Steve Fox. 

Was called to ask for help with Property Lines at a home 
on Caswell Street for a fence.Suggested the homeowner to 
get the property surveyed to avoid issues down the road. 

Received a call about 164 Main Street asking what Codes 
were violated and referred to Chenango County. 

Homeowner called about a Building Permit to install a 
home generator on Caswell Street. ($50.00 fee) 



Followed up on a complaint of a ditch dug at 77 Main 
Street causing water to spill into the sidewalk. Spoke with 
the owner they will take care of the problem. 

Received a call asking for the name of the General 
Contractor for Afton Central School referred caller to 
School Website and to contact School Main Office. 

Contacting owners of uninhabited homes about keeping the 
lawns mowed. 

Continuing to work on Unlicensed/Unregistered Vehicles. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any Problems or Concerns please feel free to call. 


